
Corporate Services Department 
Legislative Services Division 

VIA E-MAIL 
May 5, 2023 

Premier Doug Ford  
Legislative Building  
Queen's Park  
Toronto ON M7 A 1 A4 

Dear Premier Ford: 
RE: Support for School Bus Stop Arm Cameras 

At the Regular Meeting of County Council held on April 20, 2023, Council passed the following 
resolution as noted in their motion: 

THAT Council endorse the letter from the Municipality of South Huron; and  
THAT Council support the Municipality of North Perth call on the Province to support the 
implementation of Administrative Monetary Penalties.  

Originating correspondence is attached for reference. 

Your attention on this matter is appreciated and we look forward to the Province’s support. 

Sincerely, 

Tyler Sager  
Manager of Legislative Service/County Clerk 

Cc’d:  
Attorney General Doug Downey 
MPP Matthew Rae MPP 
Minister of Education Stephen Lece 
AMO 
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